Easter Fund Raising

A massive THANK YOU to everyone who donated prizes and bought raffle tickets and 100 square numbers. Thank you also to the PTA for sorting out the prizes and for carrying out the draw this morning. We will announce the amount raised after Easter.



Nursery News

Thank you to all the grown ups that attended our Celebration Morning. The raffle raised £39.50 which we shall use towards Nursery resources.

Please check and treat hair if necessary—we are still having reports of headlice.

Tots Celebration Morning
We look forward to seeing
the Parents of our Tots
children at 9am tomorrow
for a celebration of their
achievements and to wave
farewell to those children
moving up to Nursery.

There will be a raffle.

We would like to wish all of our children and their families a lovely Easter break. See you all on Monday 29th April for a fun packed Summer Term!

Future dates for your diary

Monday 6th May—May Bank Holiday (NO SCHOOL)
Tuesday 14th May—Year 1 to Grove Farm
Friday 24th May—Break up for half term







10th April 2019

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk

Morning Arrangements

Following the recent Ofsted recommendations, we will be making the following changes to the morning routine. It is hoped that the changes will help encourage the children to be more independent and also maximise their learning time. The changes will start straight after the Easter break.

Year One and Reception children

We will continue to welcome parents into classes to share their child's learning on a Monday and Friday mornings. On a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday the Teachers/TA's will meet the children at the door and the children will go into class without parents.

Year Two

In preparation for their transition to Y3 on the other site, we ask that the children come into class every day without their parents. An adult will be available on the classroom door if you need to pass a message on.

As usual, if you have a message or would like to speak with a member of staff please contact the school office. The teachers will also be available for a short time at the end of the day at 3pm.

EVENTS AFTER HALF TERM

Monday 29th April BACK TO SCHOOL

Dance Club
Owlstones Club
Gardening Club

Tuesday 30th April Cookery Club Football Club

Weds 1st May Lego Club

Thurs 2nd May iPad Club Gymnastics Club

Friday 3rd May
9am Celebration
Assembly (including
all birthdays since
15th April)

Congratulations to the following winners -

\$\frac{1}{12} \pm £50 - Jack Bartholomew £25—Abi Elder

★ Easter Cake—Tracey Chidley Boxed Arrangement
★ (Garlands) - Hazel Draper

Monkey Mania Voucher—Lily Smith

Breakfast Hamper

Beauty Voucher (Carters) - Darren Bartholomew

対 (Hannah Horan) - Shareen Barker

Meal Voucher (Church Inn) - Paul Stewardson

(Squirrel) - Daniel Jones

Meal Voucher (Wildwoods) - V Jones

Sunday Lunch for 2

🖈 Meal Voucher

🙀 (Ludlow Town FC) - Archie Meredith

Afternoon Tea

(The Buttery) - Caleb Brookes

🜟 Cocktail Voucher

☆ (The Bull) - Sienna Grogan

Hamper

(Ludlow Food Centre) - Rita Gough

★ Voucher

☆ (Quintessential) - Chris Jones

Voucher

(Small Breeds) - Flynn Vernalls

☆ Paw Patrol Vehicle—Amber Patrick &

Oscar Lewis

Egg Bundles -

Clive Baker Freddie Groom Joseph Josey-Jones Sarah Price Flla Powell Michael Cornes Harrison Gould Caiden Glaze Matthew Simpson Anthony Rizzo Scarlett Simpson Harrison Gould Q Saunders Jack Moffat Teigan Davies Jill Elder V Jones Codie Davies Teddy c/o Riley Darren Bartholomew Pat Sankey Amanda Draper Harley Wall Ann Bownes Harry Bounds Jane c/o Bryn Javden Wall Hayley c/o Bryn Louise Matthews Thomas Collister

Q Saunders

100 Square—Charlie Vail

Childrens Corner

Hello Children!

*

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\nabla}$

*

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

*

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

*

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

*

☆

☆

☆

Didn't you all look wonderful in your Easter Bonnets I hope you enjoyed making them with your grown-ups, you made a lovely effort.

Well done for walking around the school sensibly—what a marvellous spring sight you all were and very colourful.

I am very pleased to tell you that the new Adventure Playground will open tomorrow—how exciting. Please remind your grown-ups and little brothers and sisters that is only for the use of our pupils.

Have a lovely Easter Holiday and I look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 29th April for an seciting Summer Term.

Mrs Meyer

Skill

Jump from feet to 1 foot.



Quiz

What is the day called you traditionally eat Hot Cross Buns?

Class Attendance

Congratulations to Turquoise Class who achieved the most improved attendance for week beginning 25th March.